with AGL will allow us to reach out directly to the water and sewer communities to address failures to make, remind them of the legal requirements for marking their facilities, and stress the importance of awareness of all direct and indirect excavation activities.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. I am in Maine this week at a NAPSR meeting, but I am able to check email/VM periodically. If you need an answer quicker than I can respond, Tom and Jack Branch are familiar with the terms of the stipulation, as well.

Thank you for your consideration of adopting this stipulation.

Thanks,

Michelle

Michelle L. Thebert

Director, Facilities Protection Unit

Georgia Public Service Commission

244 Washington Street NW

Atlanta, Georgia 30334